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“Wish everyone would not be negligent, would be careful and follow the advices  

of the Ministry of Public Health, wear a face mask to prevent the spread of COVID-19. 

We have to live with COVID-19 for a long period of time, so we have to confront it without 

escaping. Although this disease still persists, but we do not negligent. Wish everyone 

would overcome this crisis together.” 
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